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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
1. Water Fluoridation Code of Practice 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
On 5 December 2007, it was announced that the Government would be introducing fluoride into Queensland’s water supplies. As a consequence, Queensland Health in partnership with the Fluoridation Technical Committee has been reviewing Queensland’s Code of Practice for the Fluoridation of Public Water Supplies.  The revised Code of Practice for the Fluoridation of Public Water Supplies has been sent to Queensland Councils with a request for comments.  

The document is also available in the members area of the www.qldwater.com.au website, under Downloads/Drafts for Review.  Members must login first to access the document.  All Councils are welcome to respond directly to Queensland Health by 11 August, or forward your comments to  hgold@qldwater.com.au or rfearon@qldwater.com.au by 10 August.  

Through the qldwater Fluoridation Technical Reference Group and our position on the State Fluoridation Technical Committee we will ensure that all comments will get a fair hearing.

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
2. Future of Water Industry outside SEQ

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
A reminder that the Future of the Water Industry outside SEQ workshop for local government service providers will be held in Mackay on 20 August. The workshop aims to open formal discussion among the local government water industry about preferred futures for Queensland. The workshop will help us build a case for local government to take to the State around local government water providers and shape some collective thinking around what role we see local government playing.  We want to help prepare local government for the future water reform agenda which has already swept through South-East Queensland where councils have been stripped of water assets and revenue.  

Full information and registration form is available on the www.qldwater.com.au website under Main Menu/Water Issues. Please note that this initial workshop is only open to local government service providers and attendance is free although registration is required. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.

To add your name to the distribution list, email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list, email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 

Visit qldwater at http://www.qldwater.com.au/ 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
